

May 1, 2023

Donation: \$1,000,00 check # 6483 09

Board of Education

Thank you for your charitable donation to the Newport High School Drug and Alcohol Prevention "Candy Land" After-Prom. The After Prom was held on Saturday, April 29 thru Sunday, April 30, 2023 from 11:30 p.m. till 3:30 a.m.

Your generous donation made it possible for students and their guest to enjoy Free After Prom ticket, t-shirt, prizes, gifts, food and various activities and games.

This is your receipt. No goods or services were furnished in return for your donation. Our schools non-profit tax-exempt number is available upon request. Newport High School and the Youth Service Center do not fix an evaluation on your gift, as it is the privilege and responsibility of the donor.

THANK YOU AGAIN!

Donna L. Watts, Coordinator Youth Services Center

Lisa Hightchew, President **NHS After Prom Committee** 

We Listen, We Care; We Are Friends You Can Turn To!

The Newport Independent School District will partner with families and the community to nurture, educate, and instill core values in all students to ensure they reach their fullest potential.

## **NEWPORTWILDCATS.ORG**